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returned to the.hearth, skillfully making up the fire. The curer was in his room asleep. She looked in, and closed.across her half-filled glass, until the end of the golden chain
around her fingers dipped into the.well-known, often used names with caution, since they are in fact words in the Old Speech, and may.him, but in the direction Otter chose
to go.."I would," she said..after all, her fault..walked down it. The four men followed her..imagined and found startling, unwelcome, even painful, altering all her
beliefs.."Everything's for gain some way, I'd say. People have to live. But what do I know? I make my.He woke, as he always did, in his room in the Great House. He did not
understand why the ceiling.When it came to teaching what he knew, he was tireless, generous, and exacting. For the first time, Medra was given a vision of magic not as a
set of strange gifts and reasonless acts, but as an art and a craft, which could be known truly with long study and used rightly after long practice, though even then it would
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never lose its strangeness. Highdrake's mastery of spells and sorcery was not much greater than his pupil's, but he had clear in his mind the idea of something very much
greater, the wholeness of knowledge. And that made him a mage..Her father's ancestors had owned a wide, rich domain on the wide, rich island of Way. Claiming no title or
court privilege in the days of the kings, through all the dark years after Maharion fell they held their land and people with firm hands, putting their gains back into the land,
upholding some sort of justice, and fighting off petty tyrants. As order and peace returned to the Archipelago under the sway of the wise men of Roke, for a while yet the
family and their farms and villages prospered. That prosperity and the beauty of the meadows and upland pastures and oak-crowned hills made the domain a byword, so
that people said, "as fat as a cow of Iria', or, "as lucky as an Irian'. The masters and many tenants of the domain added its name to their own, calling themselves Irian. But
though the farmers and shepherds went on from season to season and year to year and generation to generation as solid and steady as the oaks, the family that owned the
land altered with time and chance..Hemlock nodded. "That is quite understandable, among children. And quite impossible now. Do you.squirrel scolded, far up in the oak,
and a jay replied. Hound scratched his neck and sighed..they were dragons.".The witch shook her iron-grey head once. "I can't tell you." Her 'can't' did not mean 'won't'..and
shepherds followed their flocks over the mountain to better pastures. The old house that had.Two days later, when they had reopened the old shaft and begun digging
towards the ore, the wizard arrived. Licky had left Otter outside sitting in the sun rather than in the room in the barracks. Otter was grateful to him. He could not be wholly
comfortable with his hands bound and his mouth gagged, but wind and sunlight were mighty blessings. And he could breathe deep and doze without dreams of earth
stopping his mouth and nostrils, the only dreams he ever had, nights in the cell..But few could pass through Medra's Gate..in Gont Port, and Dulse had sent Silence down
instead, and there he had stayed..Medra stayed three years with Highdrake, and when the old mage died, the Lord of Pendor asked Medra to take his place. Despite his
ranting and scolding against dragon hunters, High-drake had been honored in his island, and his successor would have both honor and power. Perhaps tempted to think
that he had come as near to Morred's Isle as he would ever come, Medra stayed a while longer on Pendor. He went out with the young lord in his ship, past the Toringates
and far into the West Reach, to look for dragons. There was a great longing in his heart to see a dragon. But untimely storms, the evil weather of those years, drove their
ship back to Ingat three times, and Medra refused to run her west again into those gales. He had learned a good deal about weatherworking since his days in a catboat on
Havnor Bay..the top of his staff, a light staff of some greyish wood. The door opened as a resonant voice.students to learn with her the ways through the forest and the
patterns of the leaves; for she was.round his neck..wizards, for the rest of their
lives..file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (53 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:31 AM]."Would you like some
fresh curds? It makes a good breakfast." She was eyeing him, but not for.rode down several levels, I think, and, getting off on the street at the bottom, was surprised to
see.pause to "embrace his heart's brother or greet his home." Taking dragon form himself, he flew to.His voice was the voice of the slave in the stone tower. It was she who
knew the true name of."Every reason," said the Summoner..Inmost Sea, said the man from Stormcloud, one straggling after the other like the dogs that lost.deep shadows.
Low armchairs, a black liquid with green foam in glasses, lanterns that spilled tiny.wizard's house, though he knew the beauty and the power that lay in them, he could let
go, let.out of the room.."What, then? Movies? Theater?".slightly, a shiver, a tremble.."Nais. How old are you?".were filled with displays, I had had a cloudy sky over me;
how, then, did it happen that now, a.Weatherworkers used to carry a leather sack in which they said they kept the winds, untying it to.In Endlane and the villages round the
foot of Onn on Havnor, women spinning and weaving sing a."He's dead," she said, "two years. The marsh fever. You have to watch out for that, here. The water. I live with
my brother. He's in the village, at the tavern. We keep a dairy. I make cheese. Our herd's been all right," and she made the sign to avert evil. "I keep em close in. Out on the
ranges, the murrain's very bad. Maybe the cold weather'll put an end to it.".IV. Medra.nothing, though my eyes were open. I wanted one thing only, to get away, to find a
way out of.placating, frightened voice, Rose said, "It came so ...".may well like their public name to be ordinary, common, like other people's names..sheened:.If Elfarran be
not my own, I will unsay Segoy's word,.had been a burden to him in his youth, and for thirty years the imbecility of apprentices,.believed to purify and concentrate power; but
most witches lead active sexual lives, having more.I felt a little like laughing, but mainly I was nonplused. I quickly turned around: another.her a piece of money, a little
Enladian crownpiece of gold..file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (36 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:31
AM].eyes. If there were any spells woven about that hill or the bay he now saw opening before it, they.shoes off his feet, and left him sleeping. She went to look at the other
one. He looked feverish,.different colors; above them, faces, illuminated from below, therefore somewhat eerie, full of."It always seemed to me they're sort of alike," he said,
"magic and music. Spells and tunes. For.to him that neither was his wife seeing the witch anymore. For years they'd been thick as thieves,.There were other people on the
hill, he saw now, many others, men and women, children, living and.He pulled up some grass and rubbed at the slimy mud on his feet and legs. It was not dry yet,
and.blazing yellow in the grass. Children on Havnor knew that flower. They called it sparks from the.was gone, and there was nothing there but the woman standing on the
hill path and the tall man.Though like any power they could be perverted to evil use in the service of ambition (as was the.difficulties in his path and always greeted him
kindly. But she had said, "What can you tell me.Mage Ath. Long ago. Before he went into the west. All my foremothers were wise women. He stayed.asked around a bit.
The father, a longshoreman, had died in the big earthquake, when Silence would.Fiction..TERMINAL PARK..man who wore a red tunic under his grey wizard's cloak said,
"Do you bring this woman into the.be trained by the wizards there, and the Queen chose him as a companion for her son.."All
wrong.".file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (85 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:31 AM]."The key," Gelluk
said..The four Kargad islands are mostly arid in climate but fertile when watered and cultivated. The.Diamond had no idea what to say. The idea of its being up to him had
not occurred to him. "Do you think I ought to?" he asked at last..the other people doing? Putting the things in their pockets. The sign on the dispenser: LARGAN. I.crowned
hills made the domain a byword, so that people said, "as fat as a cow of Iria', or, "as.pungent, disorderly place thick with the mysteries of women and witchcraft, very
different from.buckets, going to the pump. She would not use the stream water for anything at all, these days..He looked up suddenly. The sheep, who had been grouped
near the stile, were scurrying off, and someone was coming along the path from the Great House..true as he said it. Perhaps he wanted to spite them. Perhaps he wanted
to get rid of them..They fired every house and field they came to. When they sailed away after a few days they left no.He knew it was well to use caution with this man. Otter
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had defeated Tinaral, and there was this.suddenly came a reflection, surprising in that I myself would never have expected it if someone."Woven cloth we're looking for, and
the undyed thread, and other things too-buttons we're short.the beginning of the Overfell. The door of the house stood open.."By the grace of water, that carries no scent,"
Otter said, standing up. A litter of walnut shells fell from his lap, and he took the hearth broom and swept them into the ashes. "I'd better go.".How the man had escaped
him, Early did not know, but two things were certain: that he was a far.a bouquet of pale pink flowers; nestling her face in them, she smiled at the boy with her eyes.
At.destroyed their own cities and fields; sailors sank their ships; and his soldiers, obeying the.tried again, and stood up. Then he started forward..Ember usually scowled
when he greeted her. She asked him abrupt questions, listened to his answers, and said nothing..not so far as she, for he was lame.
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